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The Public Servants Association of South Africa (PSA) applauds the Premier of Mpumalanga and the MEC for 

Community Safety and Security for launching the Nasi Ispani project that aims to employ 1 200 crime-prevention 

wardens across 90 police stations in the province. 

 

These wardens will collaborate closely with Community Policing Forums (CPF) and local law-enforcement 

agencies to establish a coordinated approach to crime prevention. Their responsibilities will include patrolling high-

risk areas to enhance community safety and security. 

 

This initiative is a significant step towards reducing crime whilst also creating job opportunities for 1 200 people in 

Mpumalanga. The PSA looks forward to more initiatives from the Office of the Premier that address the socio-

economic challenges facing the people of Mpumalanga. 
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